
 

SAN MARCO KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Due to the Coronavirus emergency, the San Marco Knights of Columbus has 
cancelled the 46th Annual Golf Tournament scheduled for Sunday, March 29, 2020 
at the Island Country Club at 500 Nassau Road, Marco Island, FL 34145.  If you were 
a hole sponsor and would like a return of your money, please call:  
 
John DeRosa, 239-272-0816, jdrfinest@aol.com or 
Richard Garbys, 414-828-4408, CARIBSOUL46@gmail.com or 
John Caltabiano, 239-642-9840, djjcss247@gmail.com 
 
If you do not want a return we will donate it to a local charity. 

March 29, 2020 Refund Instructions for Cancelled  
46th Annual Golf Tournament 


